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Hurricane Nicole made landfall in Florida as a Category 1 hurricane on November 9, bringing severe storm
conditions to a large portion of the southeastern U.S.

DaVita’s care teams across the region are working hard to help keep their patients, themselves and their
families safe. While the situation changes regularly, you can check back here for a list of centers that affected
by the storm.

For the latest information, please call DaVita Guest Services at 1-800-400-8331.

Dial 9-1-1 if you need urgent medical care or emergency assistance.

No DaVita centers have reported closures or altered operating hours for November 11, 2022 
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